
Dear Parents, Guardians, Students, and Community, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As we embark on another exciting academic year, I am 
delighted to welcome you all to Ahfachkee School for the 2023-2024 school year. I am Philip Baer the proud 
Principal of this esteemed institution, and I consider it an honor to be a part of this vibrant and nurturing learning 
community. 

Our mission at Ahfachkee School is to provide a safe, inclusive, and stimulating environment that fosters intellectual 
curiosity, personal growth, and character development. We are committed to nurturing each student's unique talents 
and empowering them to reach their full potential. Our dedicated faculty and staff strive to create a learning 
atmosphere that encourages creativity, critical thinking, and a passion for lifelong learning. 

Throughout the year, we will continue to uphold our values of respect, integrity, and compassion, encouraging our 
students to be responsible tribal citizens and positive contributors to the tribe. To achieve this, we have a well-
rounded academic curriculum complemented by diverse extracurricular activities and community engagement 
opportunities. 

Communication between the school, parents, and students is vital for the success of our educational journey. To 
facilitate this, I encourage all parents and guardians to stay actively involved in their child's education. Our website, 
seminolewarriors.net, will be a central hub for important updates, event calendars, curriculum information, and 
resources. I encourage you to explore the website regularly and utilize the valuable information available. 

In addition to the website, we will utilize other communication channels, such as emails, telephone call outs, and 
parent-teacher conferences, to inform you about your child's progress and any school-related news. 

Your active participation and support will contribute significantly to our students' overall success and happiness. 

If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact our dedicated administrative 
team. We are here to listen and work together to provide your child with the best possible educational experience. 

Once again, I warmly welcome all new and returning students and their families. Let us embark on this new 
academic year with enthusiasm, determination, and a commitment to excellence. 

I wish you all a successful and rewarding year ahead! 

Sincerely, 

Philip Baer 

Principal, 

Ahfachkee School 


